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Alice Pyper

From: Alice Pyper
Sent: 01 February 2024 13:11
To: Bird, Stephanie
Cc: chris.r.thomas@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk
Subject: RE: 4 Rivers for LIFE  Tree Planting/HLA

Hi Stephanie, 
Thank you for sending through this consultation on riparian tree planting on the Cych.  I’ve screened this proposal against the full HER and other records and there 
are no records of historic environment features which are likely to be affected.  I understand that this tree planting will consist of native broadleaf species, which 
will not be detrimental to the Historic Landscape Character Area.   
 
I do need to remind you that the full HER is only available through consultation with the regional Historic Environment Record held by the archaeological trust, and 
that the records held by NRW, or accessible from Archwilio are not  suitable for making management decisions.  We’re happy to screen any further proposals for 
tree planting through our Cadw Grant aid work programme.  
Best wishes 
Alice 
 

From: Bird, Stephanie <stephanie.bird@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk>  
Sent: Friday, January 19, 2024 11:03 AM 
To: Alice Pyper <A.Pyper@DYFEDARCHAEOLOGY.ORG.UK> 
Cc: Thomas, Chris R. <chris.r.thomas@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk> 
Subject: 4 Rivers for LIFE Tree Planting/HLA 
 
Dear Alice, I hope this email finds you well. 
 
I’m writing in regards to the 4 Rivers for LIFE Project, in particular our action to create riparian corridors throughout the four river catchments we 
are working on. 
 
Our Land Management Officers have been working hard to identify suitable areas for tree planting (with trees supplied by Woodland Trust), and 
myself and a colleague have been screening these sites for any constraints or sensitivities on the land which we would have to consider and 
mitigate against, should we plant in these areas. 
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Part of the screening process involves checking for any Archaeological features in the proposed planting areas including Historic Environment 
Features (HEF) or Historic Landscape Area (HLA). 
 
Whilst screening a site on a farm in the Teifi catchment (Cych tributary), we can see that part of the proposed area for tree planning it designated 
an HLA, so we are consulting with you to see if you had any further details about this site and whether you had any concerns to us planting trees 
here. 
 
Attached to this email is maps of the site, including grid references, and a map showing where the HLA is. Would you be kind enough to take a 
look at this when you get the opportunity, and let us know if there are any mitigations we might need to take? If we don’t here from you in the 
next 14 days we will assume all is ok to plant on this site. 
 
If you need any further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards, 
Steph 
 
Stephanie Bird 
 
Swyddog Cyllid a Gweinyddu / Finance and Administration Officer 
Pedair Afon LIFE (LIFE20/NAT/UK/000100) / Four Rivers for LIFE (LIFE20/NAT/UK/000100) 
Symudol / Mobile: 07977 141184 

Rhagenw: Hi / Pronoun: She/Her 
 
 
Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg a byddwn yn ymateb yn Gymraeg, heb i hynny arwain at oedi.   
Correspondence in Welsh is welcomed, and we will respond in Welsh without it leading to a delay. 
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safety and will be scanned again once clicked. 


